
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
28th February 2022  

  
  
  
  
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
World Book Day 2022  
  
World Book Day 2022 is taking place on Thursday 3rd March this year, and as always, we 
would like to take this opportunity to celebrate reading and English! Throughout the day 
Years 7-10 will engage with a variety of tasks linked to reading. Their English lessons will 
focus on writing their own stories, generating their own characters, and sharing their 
favourite books.   
  
The theme for this year’s event is celebrating 25 years of Harry Potter. Inspired by this we 
will be launching Chatham Grammar’s very own Triwizard Tournament run by our librarian 
Miss Goosey! Students are invited to participate in three challenges with the chance to win 
some leadership points for their house. After all three challenges have been completed we 
will announce our Triwizard Champions. Details of the challenges are as follows:   
  
Thursday 3rd March: The Giant World Book Day Quiz  
Thursday 10th March: Writing challenge  
Thursday 17th March: Fancy dress competition  
  
On Thursday 17th March we will be having a non-uniform day, students and staff are 
encouraged to dress up as their favourite character/author or design a badge that links to 
their favourite book. All students must have £1 ready to give to their Personal Tutor at 12pm 
on that day.   
  
  
We hope the students look forward to this as much as we do! If you have any questions or 
concerns, then please contact me on: ward@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk 
  
 

 

Yours sincerely,  
  
  
Ms E Ward  
Acting Head of English  
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